Another City of Ryde infrastructure project

For a connected and accessible city

Installation of Traffic Lights
West Parade and Rowe Street Intersection, Eastwood

As part of the Eastwood Central project, the City

of Ryde is installing traffic lights to replace the
existing pedestrian crossing at West Parade between
Eastwood Station and Rowe Street Plaza. The
installation of these traffic lights is to help support and
improve traffic congestion and pedestrian safety in
Eastwood.

What will the works include?
The works will be completed over three stages and
will include:

Stage 1 (Eastwood Station side of street)

- Installation of new pedestrian islands and pram
ramp
- Installation of traffic lights and traffic signal pits

Stage 2 (Rowe Street Plaza side of street)

- Installation of new pedestrian islands and pram
ramp

- Installation of traffic lights, traffic signal pits and
signage

« Replacement of bollards

- Landscaping as required

Stage 3 (both road lanes)

- Road re-sheeting and line-marking

For further information please contact:

Project Manager: Gaanesh Prasad
Phone: 0421786 969

Email: GaaneshP@ryde.nsw.gov.au
Visit: www.ryde.nsw.gov.au/EC

Timing Of Works

Start of construction: Monday 14 February 2022.
Expected completion: May 2022, weather permitting.

Works will commence on Monday 14 February from
8.00pm to 3.00am. Works will primarily be carried out
from Monday to Saturday between the hours of
7.00am and 5.00pm, with some night works when
required.

Changed Conditions

(Road closures and Parking)

During Stage 1 and Stage 2 works, traffic flow on West
Parade will be directed through a single lane. Portable
traffic lights will be in place to manage traffic and
pedestrian movements safely.

Stage 3 works will require a full road closure over a
two day period. Some of these works will be carried
out at night to ensure minimal disruption.

For the duration of the works, the six parking spaces
on the plaza side (between Hillview Lane and the
pedestrian crossing) will need to be used and
unavailable to the public.

Access to the shops and businesses will be
maintained.

Further notifications will be provided by Council’s
contractor, Hix Group as works progress.
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